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Monica Hawkins

From: Pauline Rochefort <paulinerochefort17@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 9:03 AM
To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: Fwd: Lavigne road pit

Lettre additionnelle 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Brad amyotte <b.amyotte@hotmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Jul 1, 2022 at 7:51 PM 
Subject: Fwd: Lavigne road pit 
To: pauline.rochefort@eastferris.ca <pauline.rochefort@eastferris.ca> 
 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Brad amyotte <b.amyotte@hotmail.com> 
Date: July 1, 2022 at 7:48:56 PM EDT 
To: pebblebeachaggregate@sympatico.ca, ARAapprovals@ontario.ca, pauline.rochfort@eastferris.ca, 
steven.trahan@eastferris.ca, terry.kelly@eastferris.ca, erika.lougheed@eastferris.ca, 
rick.champagne@eastferris.ca 
Subject: Lavigne road pit 

  

To whom it may concern, 
I am sending this email in regards to the expansion of the pit and quarry on Lavigne road. I am 
concerned with the increased traffic that this expansion will cause. Lavigne and Ouellette were not built 
for that kind of traffic. Over the course of the last few years both roads have been terrible due to the 
increase in hauling. Lavigne and Ouellette are the worse they have been in the past 20 years. I am just 
wondering who is going to flip the bill for the repair of our vehicles? It saddens me that my children 
aren’t able to ride their bikes on the road any more due to the speed of which the dump trucks drive by. 
All that is seen here is money signs and little to no respect for anyone else in the community; kind of like 
the wet land that was filled in on Corbeil road. It is truly sad. Blasting in the pit without telling anyone 
demonstrates a lack of respect for people in the community, the children and animals. It is truly 
unfortunate that the municipality has come to be this way.  
A concerned resident of east ferris  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


